
NOTICE OF  

ANNUAL MEETING OF ELECTORS 

In accordance with section 5.27 of the Local Government Act 1995 the Annual 
Meeting of Electors of the Shire of Halls Creek is to be held on Thursday 17 
August 2023 commencing at 2.00pm in the Council Chambers, 7 Thomas 
Street Halls Creek. 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss: 

• The Annual Report for the year ended 30 June 2022

Copies of the Shire's 2022 Annual Report are now available on the website 
https://www.hallscreek.wa.gov.au/ or at the Shire Office located at 7  
Thomas St, Halls Creek WA 6770. 

Copies of the Annual Report will also be available at the meeting. 

Phillip Cassell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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